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From:   Gamache, Christopher
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 4:16 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: Rte 145 plan
Attachments:    2016-5-5 OHRV XING Exhibit.pdf

From: Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 4:48 PM 
To: Gamache, Christopher <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov> 
Cc: Sheehan, Victoria <Victoria.Sheehan@dot.nh.gov> 
Subject: RE: Rte 145 plan

Hi Chris,

This plan is a little lacking in detail, but I think it gets the point across.  I am a little concerned with the 
ledge cut to the south blocking sight distance, but without a proper plan we won’t know how much may 
need to be removed until after the driveway is built.  Is DNCR/club prepared to remove ledge and some 
of the cut slope if needed?  Also, will the club be removing the existing portions of the driveway that are 
no longer needed?  

I have attached the typical detail that shows what the club should be building for this location.  I know 
you are aware, but I just wanted to make sure the club understood what needed to get built.  

Thanks
 
Phil

From: Gamache, Christopher  
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2019 9:37 AM 
To: Beaulieu, Philip 
Cc: Sheehan, Victoria 
Subject: Rte 145 plan 
Importance: High

Phil

Here is the plan for the property at the north end of Rte 145.

Thanks, Chris 

Chris Gamache, Chief
NH Bureau of Trails
Parks & Recreation Division, DNCR
172 Pembroke Road
Concord, NH  03301
603-271-3254
Chris.gamache@dncr.nh.gov 
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